
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Dear Readers, 

Season’s greetings! 

[AMJ2021;17(9):1245] 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are excited to present the nineth issue of AMJ for 2024. 
This issue features a collection of original research papers, 
case studies, and review articles, along with a spotlight on 
the notable contributions made throughout the year. 

We extend our heartfelt gratitude to all our readers for their 
continued interest and support of AMJ. Our commitment to 
upholding a rigorous review process and maintaining the 
highest standards of quality in every issue remains 
steadfast. In this regard, we would like to thank the 
dedicated AMJ editorial team for their hard work in 
evaluating manuscripts, overseeing the publication process, 
and providing prompt feedback to authors. 

We also want to express our deep appreciation to the 
members of our editorial board, who have supported the 
journal since its early days and continue to play a crucial role 
in its growth. A special thank you goes to our peer 
reviewers, whose time and dedication ensure that every 
article meets our standards for scientific integrity and 
excellence. 

AMJ was established with the goal of assisting early-career 
researchers and authors from developing countries as they 
navigate the complex process of preparing and publishing 
scholarly work. We remain devoted to this mission, while 
also celebrating the increasing number of submissions we 
now receive from prominent researchers in Australia, Saudi 
Arabia, the United States, and beyond—further proof of our 
ongoing commitment to quality. 

As we look forward to future achievements and growth, we 
invite you to join our team of reviewers or recommend 
suitable colleagues. We also encourage you to submit your 
own research for publication in AMJ and to share the journal 
with others as a reliable platform for academic research. 

For any questions, please don't hesitate to reach out to the 
AMJ editorial team. Wishing you a successful and 
prosperous year ahead! 

Sincerely, 
Rick Steves 
Managing Editor  
Australasian  Medical Journal 
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